
Vision, Mission and Values



Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.



02-5090000

belvederebritishschool.ae

#advitamparamus

#preparationforlife



JACQUELINE BROOKS SMITH
School Principal | Belvedere British School

p: 02-509-0000
e: bbsprincipal@belvederebritishschool.com
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Dear Parents 

Preparations are well underway for our 3 Graduations this
year for FS2, Year 6 & Year 13. And we eagerly await the
celebrations:
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Our fabulous Year 3 students have been learning about
Shadows in Science this week. Students were able to
create their own shadows using their hands and other
opaque objects inside the classroom with light torches. 
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Here are the best uniform and best behaviour certificates forHere are the best uniform and best behaviour certificates forHere are the best uniform and best behaviour certificates for
Term 2 Week 3 in Key Stage 2 - fab! Well done and manyTerm 2 Week 3 in Key Stage 2 - fab! Well done and manyTerm 2 Week 3 in Key Stage 2 - fab! Well done and many

congrats to all!congrats to all!congrats to all!
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Key stage 2 students have been working extremely hard on theirKey stage 2 students have been working extremely hard on theirKey stage 2 students have been working extremely hard on their
reading and writing over the past number of weeks.reading and writing over the past number of weeks.reading and writing over the past number of weeks.   

Ms. Ciara in year 3 is very proud of all the students' progress and is looking forward to all the Book
reviews in the recent book they have read "The legend of Kevin."

Mr. Cathal/Ms. Ciara have seen tremendous progress on the year 4 students as they continue to read
"The Boy who Biked the World" and create their biographies on famous people. 

Ms. Sabrina - says the students in Year 5 have grasped the understanding of the book "Survivor
Escape from Pompeii" and have begun the process of being a news reporter. 

Ms. Clair - Year 6 students have been busy perfecting their handwriting as they received their pen
licenses.
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We have two students in Key Stage 2 who received awards in theWe have two students in Key Stage 2 who received awards in theWe have two students in Key Stage 2 who received awards in the
past week from their various clubs.past week from their various clubs.past week from their various clubs.

Faris is playing football at the Elite

Football Academy. Every month the

coaches award a player who

contributed the most to the team and

showed the most improvement. Faris

received the medal this month as the

Player of the Month. Congratulations

Faris. We are very proud of you. 

Faris Hassan Mousa Abuhel Weh 6C

Nuhan played rugby at the Abu Dhabi Small

Blacks Rugby Club which is affiliated with New

Zealand Rugby Union. The season started in

August 2022 and ended last week. During the

season he played in 11 Tournaments. Last week

the club had its yearly prize-giving ceremony and

Nuhan received the award for the Rugby Player

of the Year for the u/9 team. Congratulations

Nuhan. We are very proud of you for your

outstanding achievement.

Pieter Marthinus Van Wyk 3A
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On Friday the 12th of May the BBS Maths Department
hosted the annual Rubik's Cube competition. The categories
were KS3 and the whole school (KS1-KS3). 

A huge congratulations go out to the KS3 top three: 

and the Whole school top three:

Yousef Amro (8B)
Omar Qusai (7C)
Basel Salam (7C)

Yousef Amro (8B)
Tia Salam (4C)
Baraa Mismar (6C)

Thank you to Ms Nash and the Maths Department for hosting. We
look forward to next year already!
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The BBS 2023 Rubik’s cube competition was a huge success.
Well done to all participants!

Congratulations again to our KS3 Rubik’s cube masters. Looking great
with their medals.


